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NEWSLETTER

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

April 14th - 7 p.m. - 9 p.m.
PTA Executive Board Meeting
Coyote Ridge Library

April 16th - All Day
Flyer Night 
Baskin Robbins

April 17th 
Book Exchange

April 18th  - 1:30 p.m.
Mother Son Boot Camp
Fitness MD, Roseville

May 14th 
6 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.
Open House 
5 p.m. - 8 p.m.
Art Show - MP Room

May 21st  

Flyer Night - info coming soon

May 26th - 6 p.m. - 7 p.m.
PTA Executive Board Meeting
7 p.m. - 8 p.m.
PTA General Membership Mtg
Coyote Ridge Library

May 29th - 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
Father Daughter Dance

June 4th 
Flyer Night
Yogurt Time
Last Day of School!

Coyote Ridge PtA • 1751 MoRningstAR dRive • Roseville, CAlifoRniA 95747
www.weCAReCoyoteRidgePtA.CoM • weCAReCoyoteRidgePtA@outlook.CoM


Cowgirls, get ready to invite your dad (or other 
special male adult) and enjoy a grand time! There 
will be special dance instruction, lots of yummy 
treats, a DJ, pictures and games. Sign up flyers 
will go out April 29th. To volunteer, donate or 
for questions, contact Shelby Hoyt at shelbita@
hotmail.com.

Save The Date!!

Wear comfy clothes and come ready for fun 
to the Mother/Son Boot Camp on Saturday, 
April 18th at the Fitness MD in Roseville. 
Sign up flyers were sent home on March 

12th. We are looking for water bottle 
donations. If you or your company would 

like to sponsor/donate these, please contact 
Shelby Hoyt at shelbita@hotmail.com

MOTHER SON BOOT CAMP 
APRIL 18th - 1:30 p.m.

FATHER DAUGHTER DANCE
DATE CHANGE! MAY 29th - 6:30 p.m.

NEW THIS 
YEAR!

There will be three food trucks on campus 
during the course of Open House on May 14, 2015, 
featuring pizza, burgers and dessert. Watch your 
email and the Coyote Ridge PTA Facebook page 

for more information!

FOOD TRUCKS AT
 OPEN HOUSE!
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PROGRAM

PTA President
Adam Roberts

1st Vice President of Membership
Rochell May

2nd Vice President of Fundraising
Erin Roberts

Secretary
Cheryl Roberts

Treasurer
Tammy Coghill

Parliamentarian
Kacy Wallis

Historian
Shelby Hoyt

Auditor
Amy Rodriguez

EXECUTIVE 
BOARD 

Because this will be the final newsletter 
of the year, I thought it would be a 
good idea to give a run-down of all of 
the ways that you can earn money for 
the school during the summertime 
months!

Raley's/Bel Air Something Extra - sign 
up for this store card by visiting www.
raleys.com/extracredit (be sure to 
designate your contributions to "Coyote 
Ridge") and every time that you use 
it, the school will earn 1.5% per every 
eligible dollar in a transaction.

Safeway - sign up for this store card 
and then register the card number at 
www.escrip.com (be sure to designate 
"Coyote Ridge" as your school on the 
eScrip site) and every time you use 
your Safeway card, the school will earn 
money. If you need your Safeway card 
number, please call (877) 723-3929.

Target REDcard - sign up for this 
credit or debit card and 1% of all of 
your purchases will go to Coyote Ridge 
(and you receive 5% off of all of your 
purchases)! Visit target.com/redcard to 
apply and then be sure to visit target.
com/tcoe to designate your school as 
Coyote Ridge.

Amazon.com - there are two ways to 
earn money for the school via amazon.
com. The preferred way is through 
the eScrip site. To do this, you need 
to access amazon.com through the 
escrip.com web site. Sign in to your 
eScrip, account, click on "At the Online 
Mall" and then click on the Amazon 
link. eScrip will donate 2.4% of your 
purchases to the school. The other way 

is through Amazon Smile. Visit http://
smile.amazon.com/ch/04-3672762 and 
sign up for Amazon Smile. Designate 
Coyote Ridge as your school, and 
Amazon will automatically donate 0.5% 
of your purchases.

Shoparoo - download the Shoparoo 
App on your iPhone or Android and 
designate Coyote Ridge as your school 
(use the code "creft138" to earn points 
for the school when you join). To 
participate in Shoparoo, all you have to 
do is snap photos of your store receipts 
and the school gets money. I have been 
using this app for about a year now and 
have not had any problems with privacy 
issues. It is actually a little addictive! 
We have earned over $100 using this 
app and Coyote Ridge currently has 34 
supporters and about five people that 
use it regularly - imagine how much 
we could earn if we could get more 
supporters!

Save Mart/FoodMaxx - pick up your 
Save Mart/FoodMaxx store loyalty card 
in the school office!

Please feel free to contact me at 
daxsmama@hotmail.com if you have 
any questions regarding any of the 
Easy Money programs. Thank you so 
much for your continued support. Your 
participation really makes a difference 
for the school!

Staff Appreciation is May 4-8.  The theme 
this year is Coyote Ridge Staff are AllStars!  If 
your teacher has a favorite hobby, that could 
be the "sport" you highlight. Kinder through 4th grade will be 
adopting a staff member who does not have a classroom.  More details to follow 
- please pay attention to emails from your room parents.  We have a lot of special 
things planned to show our staff how much we appreciate them.  

STAFF APPRECIATION!
ALLSTARS
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TREASURER’S REPORT
By Tammy Coghill

We have done a great job clipping 
and collecting Box Tops this year!  Our 
latest round of collection resulted 
in 6,523 Box Tops!  The classes that 
submitted the most Box Tops were 
Mrs. Bishop’s and Mrs. Kandt's 
classes; congratulations to those 

students (and their parents)!  We 
will have a final collection towards 
the end of the school year, so make 
sure you clean out your cupboards 
and clip those Box Tops.  Box Tops 
will be due May 15.  You may submit 
your Box Tops on a Box Top flyer 
distributed through the Thursday 
folders, a flyer you print out from 
www.boxtops4education.com/, or in 
a baggie.

Our Viva Las Vegas Spring Gala 
fundraiser was held on March 5 and 
turned out to be very successful.  The 
net profit from the event was over 
$7,000, more than $2,000 over the 
budgeted amount.  This event was our 
final fundraiser for the 2014-15 school 
year rounding out our fundraising total 
at over $26,500!  Way to go Coyote 
Ridge families!

As of our March Executive Meeting, 
total YTD expenses are $28,049 while 
total YTD income is $48,603.  Major 
expenses that have occurred since 
our last newsletter include $3,910 for 

Spring Gala fundraiser, $2,298 for Field 
Trip Funding, $1,597 in Classroom 
Enrichment to the teachers, $2,040 for 
Walk Thru Revolution program and 
$889 in Communications/Copies cost 
for newsletter printing, 2nd trimester 
copy costs and copy paper. The 
significant sources of income since our 
last newsletter include $10,759 from 
our Spring Gala fundraiser and $1,027 
from Raley's Extra Credit.  We have 
had a great budget year so far!  Please 
continue to come out and support your 
PTA at our upcoming community events 
including the Mother/Son Boot Camp 
and the Father/Daughter Dance.

ALLSTARS

Students can bring in up to five books 
suitable for 1st to 6th grade readers 
for the April, and final, Book Exchange 
of the year. We always need books for 
the higher reading levels. Students in 
grades first through fifth are eligible 
to participate. It will take place during 
lunch in the VAPA (Visual & Performing 
Arts) Room. Please have your child bring 
their books to trade to school on that 
day. Teachers will hand out tickets for 
the exchange. 

We are also in need of volunteers for 
this program. Please contact Sherry 
Riley at crsherbear@hotmail.com 
with donations or to volunteer.

BOOK
EXCHANGE

April 17th

BASKIN ROBBINS
April 16, 2015
Come in for an after school snack or 
dessert after dinner and Baskin Robbins 
will donate a percentage to our school 
ALL DAY LONG!

UPCOMING FLYER NIGHTS

RETURNING 
APRIL 8TH!

YOGURT TIME
June 4, 2015
Come in for a last day of school treat 
and Yogurt Time will donate 30% to our 
school ALL DAY LONG!
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Kids Corner

• The Summer Olympics 
take place every four years. 
They were held for the first 
time in Greece more than 
two thousand years ago.

• Watermelon is summer’s 
most popular vegetable.

• August is the busiest month 
for travel and tourism.

• The Dog Days of Summer 
refers to the weeks 
between July 3rd and 
August 11th. They are 
named after the Dog Star 
(Sirius) in the constellation 
of Canis Major.

In 1998, the Food Allergy & Anaphylaxis 
Network (FARE) created Food Allergy 
Awareness Week to educate the 
public about food allergies. This 
year's awareness week is May 10-16, 
2015. There are activities and ways to 
get involved throughout the entire 
month of May for Food Allergy Action 
Month. It is a special opportunity to 
shine a spotlight on food allergies and 
anaphylaxis. 

Here are just a couple of ways we can all 
get involved and raise awareness about 
food allergies:

• Use your social media streams to 
encourage teachers, parents and 

friends to get involved and to get 
educated about food allergies.

• Participate in our local FARE Walk 
for Food Allergy and invite your 
friends.  This year's walk will be in 
Sacramento on October 11, 2015.

• Ask a local sports team to add 
awareness messages to their 
jumbotron.

• Approach a teacher, scout troop 
leader, youth group leader or 
coach about presenting the Be 
a PAL education program. This 
educational program can help kids 
learn how to be a good friend to 
kids with food allergies.

Additional information regarding Food 
Allergy Awareness Week and any of 
the suggestions above can be found 
at http://www.foodallergy.org/food-
allergy-awareness-week

FOOD ALLERGY AWARENESS WEEK
MAY 10 - 16, 2015

Thank You to 

AdvoCal
for your assistance in the 

production of this newsletter 
all year long!

The following officers were elected at 
the March 17, 2015, General Session and 
take office on July 1, 2015. Thank you for 

your service!

PTA President
Kim Homma

1st Vice President of Membership
Tammy Coghill

2nd Vice President of Fundraising
Stephanie Dement

Secretary
Kim Vaughan

Treasurer
Kari Morrow

Parliamentarian
Kacy Wallis

Historian
Lisa Botwinik

Auditor
Amy Rodriguez

CONGRATS TO THE 
NEW 2015-2016 

EXECUTIVE BOARD
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